
This is a report that presents all major high school events from the month of October. It’ll

include things our Student Council is coming up with and working on, sports events, and major

school events.

The Student Council has been discussing implementing a culture week or something

similar so that students’ cultures are represented and celebrated. We’ll need a community

member or members to help make a culture week happen. The next thing we discussed was

installing dividers between urinals in the boys’ bathroom for the purpose of privacy. In the girls

bathrooms, we’d like to stock them with menstrual products for free use. The last topic that was

brought up was fundraising ideas for the AASAG trip to meet and talk with other student

councils in our region.

Major updates about sports include the start of wrestling and so far they have gone to

meets in Bethel and Nikiski. Beltz hosted the Volleyball Arctic Pinkies Tournament, and for that

event the Senior class held a dance in the cafeteria that had a really good turn out of about 30

people from other teams in addition to Beltz students. Senior class made about 1200 dollars for

their trip to Washington D.C. in April. The following weekend Volleyball traveled to Galena.

Some major school events we had was an assembly for Indigenous People’s Day. We had

different indigenous community members talk to the student body about using their voices to

speak up for what they think is right and for themselves and others. Towards the end of October

we had a spirit week with a Halloween costume contest at the end which the students really

enjoyed.

This concludes the student representative report for October.


